
Follow us on    Whole School blog www.sjsb.co.uk/blogs/ 

 

h 

 

 

12th July 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Congratulations 

 
To our Athletics Team who represented SJSB at 

the Bury Local Cluster Schools Competition and 

WON! We were all impressed by their positive 

attitude, effort and achievement on the track! Well 

done Mr Goddard your team did you proud!  

 

 
 

Please could you send your donations of cakes (baked     
or bought) in the morning.   

Huge thanks! 
 

Many thanks to all the parents, carers and staff who have given their time so 

generously in organising and running the fair.  We hope you are able to join us for 

our school community get together! 

 

The Great SJSB Book Quiz 
Do you love books? 

If you do then come to our SJSB BOOK QUIZ on 

Wednesday 18th July in the Library from 3:20p.m. 

 

This is a Gameshow like no other; this is The Great SJSB Book Quiz!  

A book gameshow that includes questions that even adults will know the answers to.  

Amazing prizes to be won!!! So why don’t you come and join the Reading Gladiators in a 

magical experience from 3:20 p.m. 

                                SStt..  JJoosseepphh  &&  SStt  BBeeddee 

                          WWoorrlldd  CCuupp  SSuummmmeerr  FFaaiirr!!  
JJuullyy  1133tthh    @@      33::3300  pp..mm..  
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Dates for the Diary 
 

 
Wednesday 18th July 2018  

 Prize Giving – Key Stage 2 is from 9:15  9:45 

 Prize Giving – Key Stage 1 is from 9:45 – 10:15 - The celebrations will be in the infant hall  
 

Friday 20th July 2018  

 Leaver’s Mass & Celebration  this will be on our final day at 9:15 a.m. 

 School closes at 2:30 p.m. 
 

Clubs & Morning Sessions  – These all end this week except our Wednesday Library (see over).  My 

thanks to all the staff that organise, run or support clubs and sessions for the children, it is great to offer these 

experiences and I know it is really appreciated by those who bring their children.  

                          
Staffing information  

Mrs Wilkes SSA 

This year we bid a fond but sad farewell to a member of staff who 

has been with the school for over a decade.  Mrs Wilkes has been a 

Special Support Teacher Assistant for thirteen years. She has 

worked closely with class teachers adapting the class work so each 

child that she works with on a 1:1 basis can feel fully included.  This 

type of work reaps great rewards especially when you see a child 

take pride in each significant step they make over the year growing 

in confidence. 

She is moving into a new profession, working with vulnerable, 

elderly members of our community, we know she will be amazing in 

this new role though she will be missed!  

 

 

The Alzheimer’s Society says Thank You 
 

Dear Students & Parents of St Joseph and St Bede Primary School  
You’re nicer than icing, thank you for paying in your fundraising from your very own Cupcake Day! We hope 

you enjoyed a day of cupcakey heaven with your fellow cupcake lovers. The one thing we want to say – 

above all – is thank you for the money you've raised. 

We've received the tremendous £360.00 you raised for Cupcake Day. That means more research, more 

support and more hope for people with dementia. 

'Thank you for helping make cupcake day a scrumptious success! Every crumb you made and every penny 

you raised really does count.' Ruth Jones, actor, writer and cupcaker  

Best wishes  

http://www.sjsb.co.uk/blogs/
tel:360.00

